
2022 QCB Marina Report 

 

In 2022 the marina continued to be highly utilized. We issued 187 boat stickers and there were 

minimal watercrafts without them. The marina benefitted from increased parking availability as a 

result of last fall’s work clearing brush. 

 

To date, there has been no significant storm damage and the marina has been well maintained 

through routine grading of gravel along the shore and trimming of brush around the racks. 

 

Additional lower-level paddleboard racks were installed for easy access and plans are in place to 

increase available rack space over the winter. 

 

A fall cleanup will be scheduled in October.  

 

 

Will Carpenter  

QCB Boat and Marina Manager 

 

 


